
December 4, 1978 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on Monday 

December 4, 1978 at 9:00 a.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home 

Road.  All members were present.  

 A motion was made by Glenn Snyder to accept the minutes, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.  

Treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 The Carl Zeigler plans were approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.  

 The Wilson Clapsaddle plans were approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, 

carried.   

 The Gideon Stoltzfus plans were approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, 

carried. 

 The George Flickinger plans were approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by 

Waybright, carried.   

 A letter was read from the Adams County Public Library thanking the Township 

Supervisors for their $300.00 contribution.   

 A letter was read from Jackie Rudisill concerning her interest in being on the Lake 

Heritage Municipal Board due to the resignation of Mr. Dave Lewis.  A motion was made 

by Snyder to appoint Mrs. Rudisill to this position, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.  Secretary to 

contact Lake Heritage Municipal Authority in regards to this appointment.  

 Dean Shultz was present concerning Lake Heritage sewage plant.  Supervisors are 

to meeting with DER form Harrisburg concerning information about sewage plant.  This 

meeting will be held at Shultz’s office on December 14, 1978 at 10:00 a.m.  

 Supervisors discussed whether the should hold money from Southwest 

Construction Company for a period of one (1) year in lieu of performance bond.  Snyder 

made a motion to withhold $1,000.00 for one (1) year, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.  Teeter to 

contact Southwest of this action.   

 Sam Teeter is to prepare complaint against Davies and his father concerning their 

violation of the junk yard ordinance.  Supervisors will have to file it.   

 Next meeting will be held Thursday December 28, 1978 at 7:30 p.m. when a public 

hearing will be held concerning the closing of Benner Road and Rock Creek Road.  Also 

the budge for 1979 will be adopted.   

 George Long turned down position of Lake Heritage Board.  

 Meeting adjourned at 10:55 a.m. by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

(Eileen Holmes was present for purpose to seeing how township government is operated.) 

 

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   

 

 


